
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Summer Term – 2nd May 2025 

Contact 

 
Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 
Class Open Door  

 
Tuesday - 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 
 

Class Overviews are now available on the website. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Teamwork at its best – canoeing on the canal – April 2025 

Dates and Information for this half term 
Thursday 8th May – VE Day – Children are allowed to come to school wearing red, white and blue. No charge 
Friday 16th May – deadline for the Get Caught Reading Competition – see flyer coming home 
Monday 19th May – Friday 23rd May – Extreme English Week  
Friday 23rd May – Dress up as an Adjective Day – more details to follow 
Friday 23rd May – Break up for half term @ 3:15pm 
Return to school on Monday 9th June @8:45am – please note Year 4 children will be having their Multiplication 
Check during this week 

 

Class Superstar –  Freddie F for being such a good mathematician 
                                 Harrison for being so inquisitive and interested during our trip to Borwick Hall 
 
Writer of the Week- Frankie for some excellent creative written work 
                                      Lyla-May for an amazing recount of Borwick Hall trip 
 
Christian Value – Harry for being such a trustworthy member of our class 
                                Summer for being a peacemaker in class and handling new situations in a calm manner 
 

In Class 
We have had such a busy two weeks in Class 3! Summer 

term has definitely started with a bang! On Monday, 
Helen from BSYW came into our class and delivered a 
‘Diary of a Disciple’ workshop, where we found out all 

about Luke and the two books of the Bible which tell his 
story. The children engaged through drama, song and 

crafts – ask them to show you their miniature books all 
about Zacchaeus! Our trip to Borwick Hall was a great 
success, helped greatly by the beautiful weather. We 
canoed, climbed, built dens and did caving, as well as 

learning lots of local history facts and finding out how to 
pick a nettle safely! On Wednesday, our Year 3 children 

received their first ‘Junior’ Bibles which we have 
searched high and low to find! The children delved into 

them straight away and it was lovely to see them 
enjoying the stories and pictures. In amongst all of this 

excitement, we have also managed to pack in lots of 
Writing, Science, RE and Maths! 

Well done Class 3! 
 

Our Christian Value this half term is TRUST 
 

 


